
Community Service 
 
 

Book Donation 
 
 
As part of our PARP 2009 program, we will be making a Book Donation.  
We are asking for donations of new or like new/gently used books, 
appropriate for ages  2-17, which will be donated to a children’s 
organization. 
 
Please participate in this act of kindness by sending in a new or like 
new/gently used book by Friday, March 20.  There will be a drop-off bin 
located in the main lobby. 
 
You can add a sticker or message inside the book’s cover for an added 
personal touch. 
 
Please participate and help to make reading available to those who 
cannot afford to purchase books.  We are hoping that you will help us 
make this book donation a big success! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 


